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The Planning Inspectorate

COMMENTS ON CASE (Online Version)
Please note that comments about this case need to be made within the timetable. This can be found in the notification letter sent by the

local planning authority or the start date letter. Comments submitted after the deadline may be considered invalid and returned to
sender.

Appeal Reference: APP/L1765/C/22/3300180

DETAILS OF THE CASE

Appeal Reference APP/L1765/C/22/3300180

Appeal By MR CHRISTOPHER COLLINS

Site Address The Red House also known as "the White Cottage", Botley Road
Shedfield
SOUTHAMPTON
Hampshire
SO32 2HN

SENDER DETAILS

Name MR MARK MAGEE

Address 15 Pilgrims Gate Victoria Road
Bishops Waltham
SOUTHAMPTON
SO32 1NN

ABOUT YOUR COMMENTS

In what capacity do you wish to make representations on this case?

Appellant

Agent

Interested Party / Person

Land Owner

Rule 6 (6)

What kind of representation are you making?

Final Comments

Proof of Evidence

Statement

Statement of Common Ground

Interested Party/Person Correspondence

Other
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YOUR COMMENTS ON THE CASE

Why are on earth should someone think they can just go about changing a garage into a new house
without any due regard to the people who live nearby or visit. It appears to be little more than greed to
double the impact on the environment and locally provided services by creating 2 dwellings where once
there was just one - with no thought of the impact to others and said local services. One of the really
serious considerations being the danger that ensues due to the way the road is at that particular point
on the Botley Road.

And why should the appellant be given any time whatsoever to remove the things he has erected
without authorisation - they should be gone immediately and all made good for the benefit of the
residents of and visitors to Shedfield, their safety and security.
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